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July 28, 2020 
 
Shaun Hainey 
7480 Pinehurst Rd. 
Pine Springs, MN 55115 
 
Septic System Compliance 
 
Dear Shaun, 
 
The Washington County Department of Public Health and Environment (Department) has received two 
valid compliance inspection reports with different conclusions. The homeowner’s representative Shaun 
Hainey requested the County offer an opinion regarding the compliance of the system. The periodically 
saturated soil dispute process laid out in Washington County Ordinance #206 section 8.13 was followed. 
 
The Department used the following information in making a periodically saturated soil dispute 
determination: 

1. Washington County septic system permit issued October 9, 2000. 
2. A compliance inspection report submitted to the Department by Midwest Sewer Services on 

November 25, 2019. 
3. A compliance inspection report submitted to the Department by Dave R Brown on July 23, 2020. 

 
Based on the information provided, the Department has determined the septic system to be compliant as 
found by Midwest Sewer Services compliance inspection report. If you have any questions please 
contact me at 651-430-6741 or tyler.dale@co.washington.mn.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tyler Dale 
Senior Environmental Specialist 


